
 

Addendum # 2 
Date Issued: 

August 26, 2025 

 
RFP:  Child Care Operator 
 
To:  All bidders 
 
Subject: Project Questions  
  
 
 
In response to inquiries regarding the above noted RFP the Town of Creston is issuing the 
following addendum information. 
 

1. REFERENCES: Please provide references that can speak to your organization’s 
capacity and competence in providing child care services as outlined in the RFP. 
References can include, but are not limited to, contract managers from partner 
organizations, families who access your services, government representatives that you 
work with, and other relevant individuals and/or representatives. 

 
End of Addendum 2. 
 
Please note: the question period for the RFP is now closed. 
 


